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A note of thanks to the Community
By Jennifer Wake
The Moraga Police Department expressed gratitude to the community for the amazing outpouring of caring
and generosity during its Toys for Tots Toy Drive. The MPD collected a record number of toys and cash
donations this year. "Losing Detective Mooney was hard on us all and we miss him daily. We know the
community also feels the loss of such a dedicated officer, and individual," said police services technician
Cathy Ghiselli. "The fabulous response to the Detective Mooney Toy Drive warms our hearts and is a
testament to the community. Kevin would be in awe of the overwhelming amounts of toys that were
donated and will be given to children who are in need. Again, a huge thank to the community and beyond
for helping us keep Kevin alive through his favorite charity."

Reach the reporter at: jennifer@lamorindaweekly.com
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